From: Stillwell

To: DBEDT LUC
Subject: In support of underpass to Kihei High School
Date: Monday, April 01, 2019 2:08:20 PM

Aloha Commissioners,

After hours of community testimony regarding pedestrian access to the proposed Kihei High School,
the LUC commission at the time, wisely imposed a condition on the DOE that an underpass or
overpass was required. In choosing to ignore this condition, the DOE has made an effort to minimize
the value of the LUC, which | find particularly appalling. You spend countless hours patiently listening
to the testimony of citizens before you draw conclusions. You do this as unpaid volunteers donating
your own personal time to community service—heroes in my book. When the DOE takes the
attitude that your time and expertise means nothing, I'm outraged at their disrespect, not only for
the LUC body, but for the concerns of our community and the safety of our residents. The DOE
should be held accountable for meeting this condition that they have been aware of for 5 years.
Anything less is a blatant show of disrespect and an outrage. You deserve better as does our
community. Please enforce this condition.

Respectfully,

Patricia Stillwell

Kihei
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